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Trading Update and EBITDA guidance for H1 FY2015 

 

Beacon Lighting Group (ASX: BLX) wishes to provide the market with a trading update for H1 FY2015. 

Today, the Group is reporting that it is expecting to report earnings before interest, tax, depreciation 

and amortisation (EBITDA) for the six months to 28 December 2014 in the range of $13.6 million and 

$14.6 million. 

 

The expected result has been underpinned by strong company store comparative sales, increasing 

trade sales and the continual leveraging of capabilities. The final result will be subject to the balance 

of trading in December 2014, period end accounting adjustments and audit review. 

 

The Beacon Lighting Group is expected to announce its interim results for the six months to 28 

December 2014 on Thursday, February 19, 2014. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Glen Robinson   or  David Speirs 

Chief Executive Officer    Chief Financial Officer 

Beacon Lighting     Beacon Lighting 

Ph: 03 9368 1000    Ph:  03 8561 1555 


